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SECURITY PROVIDED AT FRIDAY NIGHT SHABBAT SERVICES - SERVICES ALSO AVAILABLE ON ZOOM

Friday - May 2, 2025 - 6:30 p.m.
Led by Rabbi Jason Rosner, Rabbinical Candidate
Oneg hosted by Sisterhood

Saturday - May 3, 2025
Parashat Tazria-Metzora  -   - Leviticus 12:1-15:33
Haftarah - II Kings 7:3-20

Friday - May 9 , 2025 - 6:30 p.m.
Led by Cantor Bern-Vogel
Oneg hosted by Kathy and Dan Trainor in honor of Dan’s birthday

Saturday - May 10, 2025
Parashat Achrei Mot-Kedoshim -   - Leviticus 16:1-20:27
Haftarah - Amos 9:7-15

Friday - May 16, 2025 - 6:30 p.m. 
Led by Cantor Bern-Vogel
Oneg Shabbat hosted by Sisterhood in appreciation and recognition of Julie Strain's
extraordinary effort and devotion to our monthly Bulletin's authorship.

Saturday - May 17, 2025
Shabbat Morning Service - 10:00 a.m.
Led by Cantor Bern-Vogel
Parashat Emor  -   -  Leviticus 21:1-24:23 
Haftarah - Ezekiel 44-15-31

Friday - May 23, 2025 - 6:30 pm
Led by Paul & Michele Zipperstein
Oneg Shabbat hosted by Roberta and Phil Gold in celebration of Roberta’s birthday

Saturday - May 24, 2025
Parashat Behar-Bechukotai  -  -  Leviticus 25:1-27:34
Haftarah - Jeremiah 16:19-17:14

Friday - May 30, 2025 - 6:30 pm
Led by Cantor Bern-Vogel
Oneg Shabbat hosted by Sisterhood in appreciation and recognition of Brad Hyman's hard
work and dedication on our monthly Bulletin and Constant Contact.

Saturday - May 31, 2025
Parashat Bamidbar -  - Numbers 1:1-4:20
Haftarah - Hosea 2:1-22 
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Sunday, June 1, 2025 
3:00 p.m. 

Erev-Shavuot Celebration

with Symphonie Jeunesse
Summer Tour kick-off 

Dairy Dessert Reception to follow

Book of Ruth Text Study at 5:00 p.m.

Looking back and Looking ahead 

Five years ago, at this time, we were in the first two months of lockdown during Covid,
with many people in confusion, frustration and fear. At that time, Rabbi Reznick and I
formed an online bereavement group, assigned readings, and met every month with
twelve to fifteen members who were in different stages of mourning, grief and isolation.
After about a year and a half, some of the group were able to move on but others chose
to remain to check in with one another, sharing moments in their lives of pain, loss and
joy, which evolved into ‘second Tuesdays’ CARE & SHARE at noon. 

I believe it has provided a welcoming and intimate space of sharing and fellowship. After this month, CARE
& SHARE will take a hiatus until the fall with time to evaluate what our ongoing needs or interests might be.
Please contact me with thoughts or ideas if you are interested in being part of a monthly group, be it to study,
discuss or simply share ideas on what’s happening in your world.  

We are looking forward to two special musical events towards the end of month. Every May, for a number of
years, thanks to the connection Jerry Ripley (of blessed memory) had with the Spinett organization, we have
welcomed a variety of musicians and ensembles to shine in the acoustics of our beautiful sanctuary. On
Tuesday, May 20th, at 7:00 p.m., we will welcome the Citrus Valley High School Jazz Band, under the
baton of Austin Meiners. 

Mark your calendars for Sunday, JUNE 1st at 3:00 p.m., for the youth orchestra, Symphony Jeunesse,
under the direction of our beloved and talented friends, Michele and Michael Tacchia. With some
surprise musical selections, the concert will help to bring in our celebration of Erev Shavuot to be followed by
cheese cake, blintzes and text study! 

On the holy festival of Shavuot, You gave us Your holy Torah with great and awesome signs. You were
revealed through the voice of thunder, and You appeared to us through the voice of the shofar. You
spoke with us face to face, and we heard Your word out of the fire, something that had never been
heard or seen in all the earth and was never experienced by any of the nations upon the face of the
earth.

Likutei Tefilot, Volume II 4:60

Cantor Jennifer Bern-Vogel
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Greetings, 
I’m pleased to announce

that our long-awaited
perimeter fence project is now
complete.  This project was
made possible by a grant
awarded to Congregation
Emanu El by the State of
California, designed to bolster
security for synagogues like

ours.  My thanks to Rabbi Cohn for pairing CEE with
the grant writer and fence builder who made this
project a reality.  For some time now, we have had
issues with trespassers coming onto our campus,
leaving behind debris that compromised the safety
and beauty of our synagogue home.  There have also
been instances of trespassers setting up tent
encampments on our property.  This fence, gate and
campus-wide camera system will go a long way to
solve these on-going issues.  Please know that the
front entrance gate will be open during regular
temple business hours and during any and all temple
events and worship services.  If you need to access
temple property during off hours, please contact the
temple office ahead of time. Our private security
detail will remain on duty during select events as
well.

I’m also pleased to announce that our Rabbinic
search committee has identified a potential candidate.
Rabbi Jason Rosner has passed the initial screening
of our committee and will be coming to our
synagogue May 2-4.  Rabbi Rosner will lead services
on Erev Shabbat on May 2 and lead an adult
education program on Saturday, May 3.  On May 4,
Rabbi will meet with parents and students from SJL
as well as members of our Sisterhood.  Please make
yourself available to come to any and all events that
weekend to meet Rabbi Rosner and ask any questions
you might have.  No final decision will be made until
extensive vetting and background checks are
conducted.  If those hurdles are cleared the
congregation will be assembled to issue a final vote.  

Finally, on May 15 at 7:00 p.m., we will have our
annual congregational meeting.  This is the time
when our congregants can learn the state of our
temple and ask questions of our Board of Director
members and clergy.  I look forward to seeing all of
you there.

Until then, be well,

Greg Weissman

The approved final budget
for Fiscal Year 2025/2026 has
been approved by the Board of
Directors and is published in our
Bulletin in preparation for the
formal presentation at the
Congregational Annual Meeting
on May 15th.  (Please see the
following page).

Thank you to our budget committee:  Kathy
Rosenfeld and Greg Weissman.  I truly appreciate
their help in preparing this budget.

Remember that a budget is a guideline, it is our
best estimate of what we anticipate to receive in
income and what we expect our expenses to be.  As
always, we do our best to limit our expenses
wherever possible, while trying to increase revenues.

Below are a few key points about the Approved
Final Budget:

INCOME:
Dues Income - We were successful in realizing the
budgeted dues income for 24-25.  The Board has
approved a 5% dues increase.  Our expenses have
increased necessitating this increase.
High Holy Days - We will continue to charge for
non-members attending High Holy Day Services.
New Rabbi - Funds are available from the Stanley
Roshwald trust to fund a full-time Rabbi.

EXPENSES:
Clergy Costs - Total clergy costs include Cantor’s
contract and a full-time Rabbi.
Security - Our security costs have increased due to
the need for additional security at all events. 
Utilities and Insurance - Our insurance costs for
Liability and Workers Comp has increased.  Our
water and electric costs have increased.
The Final Budget is not a balanced budget.  The

Board will be looking at additional funding sources
throughout the year.  A full budget presentation will
be made at our Annual Meeting on May 15th at 7:00
p.m.  I look forward to seeing you there!

Julie Strain 
jbstrain1130@gmail.com

•

•

•

•

•

•
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APPROVED  FINAL 2025/2026 BUDGET
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Mental Health Awareness in Action
Mommune 2

On a 2024 BBC program called “It Takes a Village,”
Lilla Benn, a young British university student,
introduced a word most of us are unfamiliar with,
“mommune.” It means a group of single mothers and
their children living together, supporting each other in
practical terms and emotionally. 

Lilla grew up in such an arrangement and thought it
was great. Why didn’t more single parents do this? Her
curiosity led her to talk with others who had created
mommunes and other similar family groups. 

She talked with two women with four children
between them in Texas. They each had left toxic
relationships, one of them having no place to live after
she left. Even though they hardly knew each other
before, they were drawn together by their similar
experiences. And one of them had extra space and
invited the other to move in for a while. The ‘little
while’ lasted, and after some time they decided to build
little neighboring houses with their own hands, learning
how on the job. They even would like to keep growing
their mommune. 

Lilla went to Paris and found an apartment building
that is renting exclusively to single parents. The
building brings the adults together in cooking, laundry,
with play areas for the kids. Ten families are living
there, all helping each other and creating a community
of support and friendship. But not all the parents are
moms. There’s also one dad. 

So, Lilla wanted to explore how men were finding
co-parenting. Back in London she spoke with two men
with two young children, a girl and a boy of the same
age. Again the initial rooming together was expected to
be temporary, but it just kept going on. One said it
brought him “peace of mind” that “not all the
responsibility is on your shoulders.” Plus the little ones
seem to love the arrangement, and the girl hoped they
“would live together forever.”

As recently our former Surgeon General Vivek
Murthy stressed, parenting is hard, especially single
parenting. We need others to help with the financial side
of things, but mostly we need the person who will say,
You look really tired. I’ll look after your child while
you have a nap. We need someone who shares these
difficulties, both practical and emotional. We need
companionship and support. 

Once upon a time, we all lived with more than two
generations in the same home. Grandparents provided
active help and love. But in our more isolated society
we are creating new ways of living. As one professional
said, “Everybody needs a network.” Communal living
can be that essential help. 

Nancy Sidhu and Heidi Nimmo, Co-Chairs, Mental
Health Awareness In Action (MHAIA)

 
A fabulous Community Seder

sponsored by Sisterhood and
catered by Lorraine Freeman and
staff was enjoyed and celebrated
by over 50 guests.  Many thanks
to all our volunteers starting with
Gillian Block and Jill Weissman
making 40 Matzah balls each for
our chicken soup; Karyn and

Stephen Lehmann's fabulous charosets (Ashkenazi
and Sephardic); and Sheryl Austin Fisher's fabulous
potato kugels plus charoset.  Many thanks to kitchen
helpers Gillian Block, Chel Zipperstein, and Amy
Ellison.  More thanks to our greeting crew with Bekki
Sanders (made name tags), Lisa Wise-Wolk and Barb
Smith.  Please excuse me if I left anyone out.  

Our 2025/2026 Sisterhood Board slate is listed
below.  We have some new Sisters stepping in to
devote their time and energy to our Sisterhood.
2025/2026 Proposed Slate For Sisterhood Board
President Ilene Mino
Administrative V.P. Barbara  Smith
Community Services V.P. Kathy  Trainor
Membership V.P. Rebecca  Sanders
Ways And Means Sisterhood Board 
Programs V.P. Niki Pancer
Religion, Education and Youth V.Ps Ilene Mino
and Karyn Lehmann
Corresponding Secretary Michelle Zipperstein
Recording Secretary Gillian Block
Treasurer Lisa Wise-Wolk
Parliamentarian/Historian Karyn Lehmann
Sisterhood Board Members At Large:

Margie Henkin, Jeanne Silberstein, and 
Jill Weissman

Please join us on May 4th at noon at our General
Meeting to vote for our new Board.  Lunch will be
served with lox and bagels, tuna salad with
croissants, broccoli salad, fresh fruit tray and
luscious desserts. We will be visited by Rabbi Jason
Rosner, our rabbinical candidate, who will be visiting
our Temple May 2, 3 and 4th.  Your RSVP would be
appreciated for food preparations.  

At our last Board meeting, we discussed our
successful Sh'lach Manot donations for our Purim
event.  Your donations toward Matanot L’evyonim
will be split between Option House in San
Bernardino which serves survivors of domestic
violence since 1977 and the creation of a Sisterhood
President’s Discretionary Fund to assist our local
community.  Please join us for this important
Sisterhood meeting.  Thank you.
Todah Rabah,
Kathy Trainor, Sisterhood
Community Services V.P.
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April ended with enchanting stories, pretty stained-glass art, songs of Passover, and a
round of SJL Jeopardy. May brings SJL Eretz Yisrael. The land of Israel, with all its
political and social challenges, is central to our Jewish identity and equally important to
our history. This month at SJL we will continue to foster a positive relationship with
Israel, the land (& the political state), by sharing music, art, and its beautiful geography.
The students will sing and celebrate “Am Yisrael Chai”, they will  see videos of Israelis
from many backgrounds singing the same song and being proud of Israel, while creating a
collage art map of Israel.  We are planning to have a guest speaker from Israel chat with
the students about life there. And finally with the study of Israel comes the study of our
Shalom. What is our Shalom? Where will this idea and discussion lead? How does it tie to
action? These are also questions that will connect us to our next school year. We hope
students will link Shalom to stories we have shared, to the Jewish rituals we have
practiced, and how our Jewish identity relates peace to love and action in the world. 

May this Spring season bring us an abundance of
flowers, friendship, love, and joy,

Miss Ilene & Miss Karyn
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Board of Directors 

Thursday, Annual Meeting
May 15, 2025

7:00 pm 
All are welcome

______________________________________

Sisterhood Meeting
Sunday, May 4, 2025

12:00 - 1:00 p.m.
All are welcome

Our proposed slate of Board members will be
presented and voted upon at this meeting.  

In and Out Board Member Brunch

Congregation Emanu El
Proposed Slate of Officers and 

Board of Directors 
to be voted on at the 

Annual Meeting of the Membership
In Person

May 15, 2025 at 7:00 p.m.

Slate of Officers and Board of Directors
Any member of the congregation with more than one
year of membership in good standing may submit his
or her name for congregational leadership. If you
would like to submit your name, please contact the
temple office.

Proposed slate of Officers and Board of Directors to
be voted on at the annual meeting:

President: Greg Weissman
Vice President: Scott Wilkie

Chief Financial Officer: Julie Strain
Secretary: Sidra Knox

Immediate Past President: Paul Zipperstein

Board of Directors (Term ending 2026)
Stacy Knox

Board of Directors (Term ending 2027)
Karyn Lehmann

Leah Zipperstein 

Board of Directors (Term ending 2028)
Seth Poulin

Kathy Trainor

Meet our Rabbinic Candidate
Rabbi Jason Rosner

Weekend of May2-4, 2025

Friday, May 2, 2025 
6:30 P.M.

Shabbat Services led by Rabbi Rosner

Saturday, May 3, 2025
10:00 a.m. - 11:30 a.m.

Adult Education with Rabbi Rosner
“Putting Your Money Where Your Mouth

Is: How to Give Tzedakah in 2025”

Sunday, May 4, 2025
Rabbi Rosner will be meeting with 

Sisterhood and our 
School for Jewish Living

Rabbi Rosner is currently the Interim
Executive Director of the Sandra
Caplan Community Bet Din servicing
the Los Angeles/Orange County area
and has previously served as the
Rabbi of Temple Beth El of South
Orange County in Aliso Viejo and the
Senior Rabbi/Executive Director of
Temple Beth Israel of Highland Park
and Eagle Rock in Los Angeles. He
received his rabbinic ordination from
Hebrew Union College in 2015.
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SISTERHOOD
GIFT SHOP

Shavuot is our Holiday 
of receiving the Torah.

We hear the story of Ruth and her committment to the Jewish people. Our kids enjoyed celebrating this holiday,
drawing their own 10 commandments and coloring in their coloring books. Reading bedtime stories about Moses and

the Ten Rules.

As I grow older, I understand more about Counting the Omer and how doing so can be a meditative reflective small
amount of time I give to myself each day between Pesach and Shavuot.

YOUR Sisterhood Gift Shop has books to read both for children and adults, coloring pages to explore and an Omer
counting set: with Meditative cards and a book regarding the count.

Don't forget that Mother's day is fast approaching! 

New earrings, necklaces and bracelets are here as well as home decoration items from Israel. CBD Naked Bee lotion
as well as that yummy Orange Blossom Honey original Naked Bee fragrance. Items priced for all budgets.

Please note that at this time our Gift shop computer Point of Sale system is down for maintanence/update. Credit
cards can not be run through gift shop for the time being, but sales will be hand written and charged/entered manually

through the temple office if you do not have cash or a check with you when shopping.

You can be proud that YOUR Congregation Emanu El Gift Shop is the only fully stocked gift shop in the Northern
Riverside, Eastern Los Angeles and San Bernardino Counties. 

CONGREGATION EMANU EL – FUNDRAISING WITH SCRIP PROGRAM 

SCRIP IS PERFECT FOR HOLIDAY GIFTS!

RaiseRight: Simply the right way to fundraise. 

Raise funds by buying gift cards from RaiseRight to pay for your everyday shopping and spending year-round.
Groceries, dining out, home improvement, and everything in between. It’s the most convenient and effective way to
fundraise because earning becomes part of your everyday life. Plus, gift cards are great for helping you to set and
keep a weekly budget.  
It's never been easier to create opportunities for what matters most to you. No extra money spent. No extra time
wasted.  

How it works:
 Buy gift cards at full value from 750+ brands. Pick from eGift cards and physical gift cards. 
 Earn up to 20% on every gift card you buy.
 Use gift cards at full value for your everyday purchases.
 Watch your fundraising account grow throughout the year, thanks to the

brands that give back to support your community! 

Get started today! 
Create a free fundraising account on the RaiseRight mobile app or at RaiseRight.com.  
Congregation Emanu El - Our Enrollment code is 477F26554739.
Have questions?  Contact:  Julie Strain at scrip@emanuelsb.org.
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We rejoice with those whose birthdays occur in May and wish them a Mazal Tov:

1-May Jackelin-Orellana
Shoji 

1-May Sidra Knox
3-May Michael Smith 
3-May Jeffrey Rosenfeld 
4-May Kurt Wilkie
9-May Jerry Mathews 

9-May Donald Weissman
10-May Eitan Tamayo-Macado 
12-May Roberta Gold 
12-May Daniel Trainor 
12-May Peytra Becker-Kurily 
12-May Jameson Carbaugh (8 years old)
14-May Bradley Hyman 

21-May Daniel Carbaugh
29-May Aleah Lang (16 years old)
29-May Avi Martinez (2 years old)
30-May Nancy Haynes
31-May Sheri Maltzman

We extend a hearty Mazal Tov to the following whose wedding anniversaries occur 
in the month of May: 

8-May Dorene & David Cohen 
9-May Myriam & Francisco Acevedo 

22-May Shelley & Joseph Bodnar 
26-May Karen & Stephen Levine

We gratefully acknowledge these contributions to our various temple funds:

TEMPLE FUND
In observance of the Yahrzeits of…
Evelyn Berger by Dr. Philip Berger
Darell Prestidge by Shauna and Walt Van Horn
Kay Prestidge by Shauna and Walt Van Horn
Laura S. Handleman by Judy and Marty Handleman
Leah Rosenby Zeeda and Roy Nierman
SPC Daniel Freeman KIA Iraq by Vickie and Steve
Becker
Wiliam Lamb by Michelle Anctil
Arthur Robinson by Lia and Mark Robinson
Harry Teitelbaum by Leah and Marvin Etzioni
Percy Snyder by Gloria Snyder
Leone Hyman by Margie Orland
Cherrie Lubey by Margie Orland
Ron Lubey by Margie Orland
Howard Grossman by Margie Orland
Leo Berger by Cynthia and Philip Berger
Ben Wixen by Francine Wixen
Jeffrey Wixen by Francine Wixen

In Memory of…
Sylvia Vogel by Harriet Herman

For the Recovery of…
Phil Gold by Judy and Martin Handleman

CHERRIE LUBEY SISTERHOOD FLOWER FUND 
In observance of the Yahrzeit of…
Mildred Rose Hodes by Alan Hodes
Elka Ellison by Amy Ellison
Morris Ellison by Amy Ellison

In Appreciation of 
Sisterhood by Karen and Stephen Levine
Sisterhood by Kathy and Dan Trainor

RABBI’S DISCRETIONARY FUND
In Appreciation of 
Rabbi Hillel Cohn by Margie Orland

CANTOR’S DISCRETIONARY FUND
In observance of the Yahrzeit of…
Leah M. Donenfeld by Jay Donenfeld

In Appreciation of 
Cantor Jennifer Bern-Vogel by Margie Orland

CEMETERY FUND
In observance of the Yahrzeits of…
Doris Moss by Sonia Moss
Mildred Hodes by Dr. and Mrs. Jay Hodes
Richard Trainor by Kathy and Dan Trainor

LEONE HYMAN MEMORIAL B’RIT OLAM FUND
In observance of the Yahrzeit of…
Leone Hyman by Jill and John Arnstein
Leone Hyman by Bradley Hyman

SCHOOL FOR JEWISH LIVING FUND
In Appreciation of…
Ilene Mino by Margie Orland

RABBI NORMAN F. FELDHEYM MEMORAL
LECTURE FUND
Margie Orland
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The following Yahrzeits will be observed during the month of May: Those with a () are inscribed on the Wall of
Perpetual Memorial:

May 2-3 May 9-10 May 16-17 May 23-24 May 30-31

Reba Bell
Samuel Black
Reatha Burnett
Elka Ellison
Mrs. Doris Erlanger
Abraham Feldstein
Henry H. Gainsboro
Fanny Gerstein
Baila Gordon
 Mildred Groupp
Leah Jarcho
Sol Kantor
Florence Kavovit
Hilda Kitay
Hyman L. Lapides
Dr. Emanuel Levine
Morris Levy
William Lubelsky
Babette Meyers
Ben A. Miller
Bella Safford
Jocelyne Schwartz
Rita E. Serlin
Jack Skadron
Sydney Snyder
Irmy Tilton

Mr. Skip Borsuk
 Max Chodak
Mendel David
Frances Dryer
 Abraham Glogas
Leah S. Harris
Marcelle Harris
Meyer H. Horwitz
 Eleanor Isenberg
 Sam Isenberg
Helen B. Katz
William Klayman
Gertrude Orland
 Salle Rosenfeld
Sara Roskin
Lewis Rothstein
William Russler
Annette Schwartz
Louis Shvemar
Lester Silberstein
Edward M. Unickel
Nathan Wechsler

Evelyn Barrad-Zerr
Charlotte Berman
Howard Doros
Ernst A. Feblowicz
Jesse Feldheym
Ethel Finkelstein
Anna Gale
Lewis A. Greenky
Isaac Klein
Eva Krosner
I. Eileen Leinen
Helen Mertens
Carrie Newberger
Dr. Harold Schnitzer
Louise Shimoff
 Charles Silberstein
Sam Wallenstein
 Raymond Weiner
Rose Weinstein

 Catherine Arnold
Lena Axelrod
Krana Lee Brill
Kevin David Brill
Frank Coleman
 Kathryn Fannin
Emma Fox
Bertha R. Gold
Isadore Goldberg
Eugene H. Goodman
Joseph Goodz
Moses Gottlieb
 Marvella Grant
Esther Hanover
Nathan Jacobs
Isabelle Klein
Cecile Lerner
Sandra Lubell
Alice T. Mamet
obert Medvedeff
Julius Mishook
David Patrovsky
Barney Pollack
Ruth Press
Rebecca Press
Harry Press
Robert Rhein
Gertrude Seffers
Ms. Sharon Spears
Fanny Sperber
Jeni Stein
 AnnaLee Townsley

Leah Adelman
 Ruth Beasley
Florence Berzosky
Anna Snyder Bruce
Judyth Buchband
William Ceizler
Nina Eden
Freda Fredason
 Dorothy Gaynor
Rosella Gold
Albert S. Goldie
Sophie Grossman
John Dick Isenberg
Mrs. Barbara Kassel
 Dr. Juda Katz
Paula Kaye
Bunea Dvora Kipper
Esther Kizner
Lena Krauss
Maxim Magid
David Malacoff
Francis Matlzman
H. Harvey Meyers
Bernard Minas
Herman Neisen
 Jack Rifkin
Jamie Gayle Secofsky
Gertrude Simon
Harry A. Stept
 Barbara Sukenik
Louis Wagner
Sam Weinberg
Leona D. Wing
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Member, Union for Reform Judaism (URJ)

THE BULLETIN - CONGREGATION EMANU EL
Published monthly by Congregation Emanu El, 1495 Ford Street, Redlands CA 92373.

POSTMASTER: Send address changes to Congregation Emanu El, 1495 Ford Street, Redlands CA 92373

1495 Ford Street - Redlands CA 92373

Cantor Jennifer Bern-Vogel
Hillel Cohn, Rabbi Emeritus 

General Inquiries: 909-307-0400 / cee@emanuelsb.org 
Cantor Jennifer Bern-Vogel:  cantorjenbv@emanuelsb.org

School for Jewish Living: sjl@emanuelsb.org
Rabbi Emeritus Hillel Cohn: 909-771-6178 / rabbihcohn1@cs.com

Judy Filsinger, Temple Administrator: 909-307-0400 / templeadmin@emanuelsb.org 
Our website: www.emanuelsb.org

Greg Weissman, President • Amanda Ramirez, Vice President • Scott Wilkie, Vice President • Julie Strain, CFO • Sidra Knox, Secretary
Immediate Past President, Paul Zipperstein
Deborah Schwartz, President, Sisterhood 

Steven Becker, Jeffrey Rosenfeld, Members-at-Large

Board of Directors: Karyn Lehmann • Stacy Knox • Margie Orland •
Kathy Rosenfeld • Daniel Schwartz • Leah Zipperstein
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